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Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
What a wonderful way to end term 3! Celebrating 125 years of        
education at Berowra Public School. 
 
Thank you to you to all the special guests who made time to celebrate 
the 125th anniversary of Berowra Public School.  
 Mr Leeser MP for Berowra 
 Uncle Lawrie Aboriginal Representative  
 Nathan Tilbury ex-student and Hornsby Council Counsellor 
 Helen Vincent former Assistant Principal  
 Shirley Collins  former teacher  
 Lester Marquet former Principal  

 
A big thank you to our 125 years committee for making the day amazing: Mrs Pickering, Mrs Lukic,     
Ms Westwood, Ms Lloyd, Mrs Kitchener, Mrs Smith and Mrs Withford. 
 
It is hard to imagine the first Berowra Public School site was at Mary Wall's house, in one of her many 
rooms, starting as a part time school in 1894. The school building was finally constructed and ready for 
use in 1898, the year after the school finally had the student numbers to become full time.  
In those times, the Berowra didn’t resemble an urban suburb with concrete streets or houses, but       
instead is was a semi-rural outer suburb of Sydney.  This original school building was added onto as  
student numbers grew. Then soon after the Second World War ended student numbers really jumped 
and a nearby former dairy farm was purchased by the Department of Education. A new school building 
was completed by 1952 at the current school location in Hillcrest Road. 
 
School was very different back then for children. They sat in four long rows with desks screwed to the 
floor. The fireplace kept children warm as they sat quietly and learnt largely by rote. Class sizes were  
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large. Perhaps this explains why classroom learning was characterised by silence during this era. 
 
I have been fortunate enough to meet a number of former students who attended school here in the last 
few weeks. They have shared with me stories about collecting milk for lunch from near the front gates 
on Hillcrest Road. Students walked all the school furniture down the road from the old school site to the 
new school and if you got the cuts for misbehaving you would then have to carry the milk crates to all 
the classes.  
 
At Berowra Public School there is a family who are fourth generation. This is the Huett family.  
 

George Huett attended BPS  

Peter Andrew Heutt started in 1932 – 1938  

Russell Huett 1957 - 1964 he had four children who attended BPS over 21 years  

Armani Huett attended in 1988 -1994 and her son  

Malakai who is currently in Year 1 started in 2018 

 
It has been lovely to hear people share these happy childhood memories with me.  
 
Whilst 125 years is about celebrating and sharing the rich history that Berowra Public School boasts, it 
is also about recognising what remains constant. For over 125 years the students, staff and community 
have strived for educational excellence and have demonstrated strong belief that education can make a 
difference. The schools motto proudly declares service before self and this truly reflect the Berowra 
Public School community.  
 
We are excited a mural has been professional designed that depicts the last 125 years of educating  
children at Berowra Public School it will be painted on the two walls near BOOSH.  We can’t wait for the 
unveiling of this permanent fixture to remember this great occasion.  
 
Now more than ever, it is an exciting time for the children to look to the future. Schools are transforming 
and our children are being given greater opportunities to become creative and critical thinkers. To work 
collaboratively and problem solve. To use technology and stay connected as global citizens. As we    
embrace these changes, one thing you can be certain of is the classroom spaces, corridors and          
verandas will buzz with the energy of children developing a lifelong love of learning.  
 
Thank you for your support this term. I hope everyone has a great break with no uniforms to wash, no 
lunches to be made and less rushing around! Term 4 will commence 14 October.  

 
 
 
 
 

Chantal Mamo  
BTeach BEd MA Creative Arts  
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Class Awards 

Term 3 

Week 8 & Week 9 

KB Jake R, Willow N, Ollie F 

KP Niall H, Braxton P, Olivia B, Jacob C, Hudson W, 
Amelia A 

KR Fox W, Zac P, Xander DS 

KY Lilijana M, Xander F, Madeline B, Marley W,  
Charlie G, Lily-Mae P 

1L Arshia A, Luke G, Hussein D, Paddy F 

1S Sam SW, Charlie S, Olivia E, Jackson R 

2K Tacean P, Lachlan L, Rocco D, Mia L, Liam M,  
Vari Y, Beau D 

3A Triyog K, Amelia R, Poppy C, Ruby N, Ellie L,  
Summer W, Ruby B 

3K Chloe S, Atoosa A, Acacia E, Abbie R, Luke V, 
Brady M 

3/4C Ethan N, Liliana K, Oliver H, Kaelan J, Ivy U,  
Liliana K 

4R Katerina M, Anouk D, Owen M, Holly R, Jack W, 
Kobe R, Tahnee W, Ruby S, Bailey W, Asad I,  
William N, Peter W 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 
Fri 27 September Footy Fever Mufti Day 

Last day of Term 3 

Mon 14 October All students and staff return to school for Term 4 

Wed 16—Fri 18 Oct Stage 2 Broken Bay camp 

Wed 16 October Area Athletics Carnival 

Thurs 17 October Uniform Shop open 3-3.45pm 

Tues 22 October Teacher’s Day 

Thurs 24 October Teddy Bears Picnic for KPurple and KYellow 

Mon 28 October Stage 2 Gibberagong incursion for 3A and 3K 

Tues 29 October Stage 2 Gibberagong incursion for 3/4C and 4R 

Thurs 31 October Grandparents Day 
Uniform Shop open 3-3.45pm 

Fri 1 November Kindergarten 2020 transition Part 1 

Fri 8 November Kindergarten 2020 transition Part 2 

Thurs 14 November Uniform Shop open 3-3.45pm 

Fri 15 November Kindergarten 2020 transition Part 3 

Mon 18 November Stage 2 History Presentation 

Fri 22 November BPS Disco—red and green 

Thurs 28 November MaDD Night 7pm 
Uniform Shop open 3-3.45pm 

Tues 3 December High School 2020 Orientation Day for Year 6 students 

Tues 10 December Stage 3 Surf Lifesaving excursion 

Wed 11 December Presentation Day 

Thurs 12 December Year 6 Farewell dinner 
Uniform Shop open 3-3.45pm 

Wed 18 December  Last day of Term for 2019 

Thurs 19—Fri 20 Dec Staff Development Days 

MUFTI DAY 
When:  Friday 27th September 
What:  Wear your favourite team jersey with your Berowra Sport uniform (league, soccer, 

AFL, union, netball etc.) 
Donate:  $2.00 
Support:  Get ready for a weekend of sport finals. All money raised will go towards supporting 

the Year 6 farewell.   
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Don’t forget The Crest is also available on the school website:  
 www.berowra-p.schools.nsw.edu.au  
Click on the ‘Newsletter’ tab. 

Parent Online Payments can also be made from the BPS website using the ‘Make a 
payment’ tab. 
 
Looking for lost notes?  Click ‘Our School’ tab then ‘Missed a Note?’ 

Upcoming events are under the ‘Calendar’. 
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ENROL NOW FOR  
KINDERGARTEN 2020 

 
If your child or you know of a child ready to start school next year make sure 
they are enrolled so we can include them in our plans for next year.   
 

Kindergarten 2020 Transition Program commences on Friday 1st November, 
continuing Friday 8th November and Friday 15th November. 
Children will be involved with activities in the Kindy rooms while parents 
attend workshops in the library 
 

For more information contact the school office on 9456 1319.  

NOTES YOU MAY HAVE MISSED 

Sent Out Subject Distribution Response before  

13/2 School Contribution K-6 ASAP 

13/3 Classroom Resources K-6 29/3 
OVERDUE 

1/5 Stage 2 Broken Bay excursion 
  Full payment required 

Yrs 3 & 4  
12/9 

31/7 Zone Athletics (backup date) 
Payment due 

Zone reps 6/9 
22/8 OVERDUE 

31/7 Term 3 Gymnastics Kindy 15/8/19 
PAYMENT OVERDUE 

4/9 Summer Tennis Yrs 3-6 26/9 

4/9 Stage 2 Broken Bay camp  
Medical and what to pack 

Yrs 3&4 25/9 

4/9 KY & KP Teddy Bears Picnic 
(backup date) 

KY & KP 27/9 
PAYMENT OVERDUE 

25/9 Grandparents Day K-6 31/10/19 

25/9 Footy Fever Mufti K-6 26/9/19 

25/9 Stage 2 incursion Yrs 3 & 4 22/10/19 

25/9 PSSA Sport PSSA reps 17/10/19 

‘Parent Online Payment’ (POP) is the  
departments preferred payment method. 

Don’t forget to send a permission form to the class teacher. 
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Disclaimer:    Advertisements placed in THE CREST 

do not reflect an endorsement or otherwise by 

Berowra Public School of that product or service.   

Information in the advertisement is entirely the re-

sponsibility of the advertiser.  
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